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Bernard Buster <bernardbuster@gmail.com> Wed, Nov 16, 2022 at 4:49 PM
To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Hi Rob,
I am requesting an extension till December 9th for the impounded water and the technical revision.

Attached are photos of the meadow area south of the Number 10 quarry.  We are estimating that we are 90% done
clearing the meadow with some rock left in the trees closer to the road and some rock still to be moved on the south end
of the meadow.  We have hauled the waste rock to the Hotchkiss quarry where some of it has been dumped into the pit
where water was being impounded.  We still need to haul more rubble to fill the two pits and in the interim we are
pumping out impounded water.

I may have to send another batch of photos in another email.

Bernard
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